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CITY COUNCIL 

Mayor:  John M. Pohlman 

Council Members: 

     Diane Anderson 

     Gary Anderson 

     Julia Busche 

     Jeanne Groberg 

     Brandon Halliday 

     Email:  citycouncil@fruitheightscity.com 

City Hall hours:   
8 a.m.ð5 p.m. Mon.ðFri. Phone: 801-
546-0861. After hours emergency call 
the Sheriffõs Dept. 801-451-4150, they 
will call our Public Works representa-
tive. 
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     During the weeks of 
Christmas and New Yearôs 
Day, the garbage pickup will 
be delayed by 1 day for each 
holiday. This allows for Rob-
inson Waste employees to 
also have a holiday off . 
     We are very thankful for 
the service Robinson Waste 
gives our residents. They are 
very dependable, courteous 
and always there for us! 

ELECTION  
RESULTS 

CONGRATULATIONS TO: 
 
GARY ANDERSONðCITY COUNCIL 
DIANE ANDERSONðCITY COUNCIL  
EILEEN MOSSðCITY COUNCIL  
  
Our congratulations to these winners, 
and to all candidates who participat-
ed in the election process!  

òTHANK YOUó! Brandon Halliday for your service on the City 
Council. 
      Oaths of Office will be administered Tuesday, January 7th, in 
the City Hall Council Chambers at 7:00 p.m. 

 

City Holiday Schedule 
 

City Hall will observe the following holiday closing schedule: 

 ̈December 24th, 12:00 noon 

 ̈December 25th 

 ̈December 31st, 12:00 noon 

 ̈January 1st 

ELECTION  
RESULTS 

Dear óCity of Good Neighborsô, 
óTis the season for reviewing the past year, as well as 

looking towards the bright future.  
As a City, we are proud of the sound fiscal traditions 

being carried on and the projects that are getting accom-
plished. Road and infrastructure works are essential 
maintenance features of a well-run city. And as the high-
way project gets underway in the coming year(s!), we can 
expect more dust, detours and inconvenience. But it is all 
in the name of progress and safety! 
The recent election results evidenced a support of city 

leadership with the re-election of two current City Coun-
cilors and the return of a previous City Councilor. 

THANK YOU for your VOTE OF 
CONFIDENCE! We are committed 
to being careful and conscientious 
elected city leaders. 
May the holidays be safe and  
joyful for all. 
 
Diane D. Anderson 


